

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

26th February 2021

Year 6 update

Dear Parent / Carer

I am writing to inform you of a number of things.

Firstly, when the children return to school on Monday 8th March Mrs Palmer will be shielding for the remaining three weeks of term. Unlike previously, she will be teaching more of the lessons remotely to the class with Mrs Bean / Miss Adams in the classroom with the children.

Miss Adams and Mrs Bean will also continue to teach the class during this time.

You may already be aware that the SATs that Year 6 normally do have been cancelled for a second year. This is good news as the children would not be able to prepare as well as normal due to the time off school over the last year. It is also good news because we will be able to spend the remaining part of the year preparing the children for secondary school and ensuring that they are as academically strong as they can be, ready for the next part of their school journey.

Finally, some very exciting news. Miss Adams is expecting a baby. She will be with us until near the end of the summer term. I'm sure you will want to join me in congratulating her and her partner on this wonderful news.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

K K.

